
SUMMARY

Software Engineer with 8+ years of experience
developing iOS applications. Skilled in Swift, and
Xcode. Strong knowledge of mobile design principles
and best practices. Successfully delivered multiple
projects. Excellent problem-solving abilities and a
passion for creating innovative and user-friendly
Applications. Seeking to leverage my expertise in a
dynamic and collaborative team environment.

PROJECTS

iOS DeveloperFeb 2021 - Present

Avatus

Avatus is a avatar based social media platform, with
live stream, video calling, chat messages, AI image
generator.

Uses AR model over Face during calling,livestreaming
and when creating post.

 

Appstore Link: 

https://apps.apple.com/in/app/avatus/id1585376629

IOS DeveloperFeb 2022 - Jul 2023

FiitJee

FiitJee is a app based on Mentor and Student
connection and communication through chat , calling
and also students and mentor can share experience or
thoughts via sharing posts.

Compare colleges and getting info about colleges.

IOS DeveloperJul 2019 - Oct 2020

Moxy

MOXY is subscriber-centric platform focused on voter
empowerment to bring our democracy into the 21st
century.

Moxy app helps user to create post, podcast, chat , live
streaming for advertisement of the political party.

 

AppStore Link:
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/moxy-politics-news-
social/id1481933656

iOS developerApr 2023 - Feb 2024

Amma Social

This app helps user to revolutionise their real estate
marketing! Custom templates, video creator studio,

EXPERIENCE

Appinventiv Technology May 2019 - Present

SOFTWARE ENGINEER - IOS

Develop and maintain iOS applications for various
devices. 

Identify and correct bottlenecks and fix bugs.

Participate in code reviews with team members to
ensure code quality and adherence to best practices

Maintain and update existing iOS applications to
ensure they function correctly and remain uptodate
with the latest iOS versions

Ficode Technology Feb 2018 - Apr 2019

Sr. Software iOS Developer

Infranix Technology Apr 2016 - Jan 2018

iOS Developer

SKILLS

Swift Programming

iOS App Development

Xcode

Auto Layout

Debugging and Troubleshooting

Vivek Singh
SOFTWARE ENGINEER - IOS



and smart scheduling on social media in one app.

User also create video editor where user can create
video, remove pauses from video, customise its
subtitle and also edit it, clip it to some duration also.

 

Appstore Link:
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/amma-
social/id6473954828

CONTACT

viveksingh2903@gmail.com

7080000450

Noida

https://www.linkedin.com/in/vivek-singh-50a31712
a

LANGUAGES

English

Hindi

https://www.linkedin.com/in/vivek-singh-50a31712a
https://www.linkedin.com/in/vivek-singh-50a31712a

